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Inside this issue: 

Upcoming Rides 
October Long Weekend 

1st —4th October 

(See attachment) 

Show Ride 

This is not a SCATS organised ride, it is a charity ride for the show society 

and we encourage SCATS members to participate.  

 

13th—14th November  

Brooman–Brimbamalla 

This may be our Christmas party so save the date. 

  

General Info 
*From the 1st July 2010 a visitor ride fee will be $20 for ATHRA plus our 

club fee.  

 

*Access For All next meeting 30th October at Bendethera  

 

*SCATS has written a letter of support for the draft management plan for 

Bendethera. An interesting read, but too large to attach to the newsletter, 

so here is the web address:  

www.environment.nsw.gov.au/parkmanagement/bendetheracmpdraft.htm 

 

      (There isn’t much in this months newsletter as I was not at the last meeting.)  

 

Ride Report 
Phylis’ ride report will be in next month’s newsletter 
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Next Meeting: 

15th September 

6pm for dinner & meeting starts 

7.30pm Tomakin Club 


